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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 2:53 PM
To: 'Waite, Brian A'; 'mgomez@oaklandnet.com'; grewalngns@yahoo.com
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Fischer, Alexis N; briddell@pangeaenv.com; 'Yusufzai, 

Abdul@Waterboards'; 'Lee, Nathan'; LGRIFFIN@OAKLANDNET.COM
Subject: Deliverable Extension; RO464; Chevron 9-1851; 451 Hegenberger Road, Oakland
Attachments: ENF_L_2014-03-10.pdf

Brian, 
 
As discussed in our meeting of March 17, 2014, ACEH has extended the submittal date contained in the Notice to Comply 
by one month (See attached ENF_L_2014-03-10).  The site timeline, diesel source evaluation, and travel time analysis is 
now due April 24, 2014.  The submittal date applies to submittals from all responsible parties. 
 
As also discussed in the meeting, groundwater monitoring and sampling at the site is requested to continue.  A review of 
the case file indicates that the next groundwater monitoring event was due in February 2014.  Can you confirm 
groundwater monitoring and sampling occurred at that time, or confirm the date groundwater sampling will occur by? 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


